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With the start of the New 2020 Year, Meridian Waste has expanded its solid waste collection 
and disposal services into the Tar Heel State - North Carolina.  We are now servicing roll off 
accounts – both permanent MSW business accounts and temporary C&D accounts -  in 
Raleigh, NC!  

The acquisition of the Shotwell companies includes one C&D landfill, two C&D transfer stations, 
one hauling company, and one MSW transfer station from which we can internalize waste to our 
Lunenburg, VA MSW landfill.

The acquisition press release is attached or can be found on our website’s News Room. Also 
attached is the most updated database zip code listing that defines our services by zip code and 
now includes the Raleigh marketplace. The database can also be found on our National 
Accounts webpage at https://www.meridianwaste.com/national-accounts/.

We look forward to expanding our business relationship with you, our national account partners, 
as we grow our operational footprint.  

For more information and news updated on Meridian Waste please visit https://
www.meridianwaste.com/.

Thank you for your business!

George Sides 
Revenue Manager
5925 Carnegie Boulevard, Suite 370
Charlotte, North Carolina 28209
M: 205-335-2715 | E: gsides@meridianwaste.com
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